THE ANDREW W. MELLON FOUNDRATION
140 EAST 6240 STREET

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021

November 14, 1979

Professor John M. Chowning
Department of Music
Stanford University
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Professor Chowning:

This will acknowledge your letter
of October 28 to Mr. John Sawyer, in which you
inguire about the possibility of receiving
support for the University's Center for Computer
Research in Music and Acoustics.

I am sorry to have to tell you
that the Foundation has no program currently in
operation which would enable us toc assist.

I regret the necessity for this
discouraging reply and hope that vou will find
assistance from other sources.

Sincerely vours, ,
/T James M. Morris
- Program Director

P.S. With the :thought that
you might wish to use elsewhere the
material you sent us, I am returning
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